
Mrs. Sarah 

 
 

Hello! 
 My name is Sarah Fields and 
this is my third year being here 
at Broadway ELC. I am so 
honored to be part of a 
wonderful program and I look 
forward to meeting all of the 
children and their families!  I 
worked previously at Holy Spirit 
ELC while my children attended 
the program. I am so excited to 
begin this new school year here 
with all of you! 
 
A Little Bit About Me: 
 
I have lived in Bowling Green most of my life.  I have been 
married to my husband J.David for 15 years and we have 3 
children, Charlotte, Silas, and Caleb.  As a family we like to 
travel and camp! You can usually find me at baseball, 
volleyball, taekwondo and guitar lessons during the week!  I 
serve on the PTO  at my kids school. It’s a great way for me 
to be involved with kids, teachers and the community!  I love 
being around kids and to watch them grown and learn. 
 
In this classroom... 
I hope to provide a loving environment for these children.  
We will play , we will read, we will sing, we will learn and we 
will always be there for them!  I look forward to a wonderful 
year ahead.  God Bless. 
 
 


